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Notice: There will be no Playgroup or Pre-school session with Payden on Wednesday 1st November due to the 
whole school being away at camp. 

HALLOWEEN CINEMA UNDER THE STARS 
The weather was perfect and a great night was had by all who attended the 
Cinema Under the Stars on Saturday night. 

P & C wishes to thank everyone who was involved in making it happen; from 
the planning and fundraising, to the set up and pack away and all the help-
ers on the night: parents, grandparents, P and C members and school staff. 
Thank you so much for all your hours spent towards a wonderful fun night 
for kids and families.  

Our first attempt was excellent, so here's hoping we gain support and can 
build on our numbers for next year.  

P & C are subsidizing $150 per child to cover this years excursion cost to 
Camp Toukley. If all families can pull together and build an event like this 
one it will help us be able to contribute in this way in the future. 

Helen Topp—P & C President 

Last Minute Reminders for Camp 
The staff and students are very excited about our major excursion next week. Please ensure that you pack 
EVERYTHING on the list. Don’t forget school summer uniform is required for the Tuesday - shorts/skorts & 
school polo shirts would be more suitable for the girls than their dresses but this is a personal choice. EVERY 
CHILD MUST TAKE THEIR SCHOOL HAT and a water bottle. No electronic games or mobile phones 
please and the children will not require any spending money. Children will need to be at Walkers Oval by 
8:45am as the bus will be leaving promptly at 9am. Morning tea and lunch is needed for this day. 

School Photos were taken on Wednesday. To make payment for school photos after photography day you can choose one of the 
following options: 

1. Go to the website www.theschoolphotographer. com.au  and select the “click here for Online Payments” button and follow the on-screen 
instructions. 

OR  

2. Call the office on 9674 9824 and they will take your credit card payment over the phone (Note—there is a processing fee of $5 for 
phone payments) 

DO NOT send cash or cheques to the school. 



 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

4 30 

School Camp 

31 

School Camp 

1 November 

School Camp 

2 Music Count Us In 

Bush Concert VC 

3  

Mrs Rae EAFS meeting 
Dubbo (Mrs Price) 

5 6 7  

Musica Viva 11.30 MPS 

8 

Galloping Gumnuts 

9  

Mrs Rae MACNET  

Meeting Mudgee 

10  

Miss Miles L3 training 
Mudgee—Mrs Price on class 

6 13 14 

P & C meeting 2 pm 

15 Library Van 16 

 

17 

7 20 21 22 

Galloping Gumnuts 

23  

Small Schools Technology 
Day at Hargraves PS 

 

24 

8 27 28 

Mrs Rae and Nerida at 
Budget Planning Training 
MHS 

29  

MHS Year 7  

Orientation 

30 1 December Mrs Rae PPA 
Bathurst (Mrs Price) 

9 4 

Swimming Lessons 

5 

Swimming Lessons 

6 

Swimming Lessons 

Galloping Gumnuts 

Library Van 

7 

Swimming Lessons 

8 

Swimming Lessons 

10 11 12 

P & C meeting 2 pm 

13 

Presentation Night TBC 

14 15 
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Abbie Condren and Trinity Elvy 
For a fantastic effort at last week’s Maths Challenge 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Some extra dates for your 
diary 

Saturday 11th November—
Remembrance Day at the 
Courthouse 

Friday 15th December—
Carols at the Courthouse 

Saturday 16th December—
Village Christmas Tree at 
the Recreation Ground 

200 Nights of Reading 
Lochlan, Deegan, Addison, Charlotte,  
Rickie, Abbie, Kristie, Trinity and Kirsty 
have reached a fantastic milestone this 
year, reading for more than 200 nights. 
This is a wonderful achievement for 
these children.  

Keep on reading everyone—practise 
makes perfect! There are a number of 
children who will hit the 200 mark in the 
next few weeks.  

What a fantastic effort! 

Success for Our Students 
On Thursday we were visited by Mrs Holding and Mrs Deveraux from the 
Grattai branch of the CWA. They presented an award to our primary class 
for their digital presentation of Nepal which was awarded first place at the 
Castlereagh group. The  presentation will be show at the state conference in 
May next year. Brodie Martin also received a certificate for his colouring in. 


